
 

“Do not be afraid to 

ask for help. 

Nobody gets 

through college on 

their own.”  

    -Michelle Obama 

Welcome to the Academic 
Advising & Exploration Center 

(AAEC)! 

This monthly newsletter is sent out to our students at 

the beginning of each month to provide helpful 

information about our office,  reminders about 

advising, and important dates that are approaching!  

We in the AAEC are looking forward to seeing you at 

your pre-advise appointments soon!  

If you have any questions before 

meeting with your assigned advisor, 

please let us know!                          

 

   

A monthly newsletter of  major and career exploration tips, events, reminders and advice! 

Exploration Insider   
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   Welcome to the Fall semester!  

     We are excited that you are here! 

  Here are a few things to look forward to with our 

office as the semester begins! 

Pre-advise Appointment: An opportunity for students and 

advisors to meet and get to know each other, review the 

student’s major and class schedule as well as discuss 

Important deadlines and resources! 

*Important dates and deadlines to keep in mind!* 

 September 10th: Last day to add a course to your   

           class schedule 

 September 16th: Last day to drop a  

           course with no   

          ‘W’ (withdrawal) on   

                transcript 

    October 25th: Final deadline to drop a course -      

     W’ (withdrawal) grade assigned on transcript 

Roseman 2054                                                  
Office Phone: (262) 472-5220                   

Scheduling Phone: (262) 472-4646            
Walk-in Hours M-F 8:00- 4:30  

Exploration 

Tip of the 

Month 

Don’t know? Ask your Advisor! 

If you ever have questions or concerns please ask your academic 

advisor! It is true that your academic advisor assists you in the     

selection of your  classes. However, they can do so much more than 

just that!  

Your advisors are here to provide you support as you move through 

your first year of your college experience. If you have questions    

pertaining to life on campus they are here to help! If they do not know 

the answer to your question, they will find someone who does. Never 

be afraid to ask your advisor for help when you need it. 
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Jessie McCartney                                             

12:00 pm Saturday, Sept. 7                           

Lot 11                                                  

Warhawk Football team plays                              

the University of Dubuque                              

Spartans  Immediately     

following the show at 2 p.m.!  

Involvement Fair                                                           

10 am-2 pm Wednesday, Sept. 11           

UC North Mall                

Join 150+ student organizations and          

departments in learning about involvement        

opportunities throughout campus!  

Comedian D.J. Demers 

7:30 PM  Sept.12       

UC Down Under for free!  

Hypnotist, Chris Jones                                

7:30 pm Sept. 19                                             

UC Down Under for free!  

The first semester of a new school year 

is  the perfect time to get involved in 

clubs or student  organizations on   

campus. 

These student organizations will allow 

you to have fun and meet others with 

similar interests to you! Clubs and   

organizations range from sports, sorority/ 

fraternities, as well as major            

organizations. Joining a club or student 

organization gives you the opportunity to 

learn more about that area of interest as 

well as an opportunity to meet others on 

the UW-W campus. 

Interested in learning what types of clubs 

or student organizations we have on 

campus? Attend the Involvement fair on 

Wednesday, Sept. 11th from              

10 am - 2 pm located in the               

UC North Mall. 

As soon as friends and family hear that you are attending college the first question will be “what 

is your major?” If you do not have a major that is ok! In fact coming into college not knowing 

what your major is allows you the opportunity to do some exploring of your own! On average 

college students change their major 1-3 times during their college experience (National Center 

for Education Statistics). As you begin to take classes and learn what you like versus what you 

do not like, you will be able to determine your major and ultimately what you want to do as far as 

a career upon graduation! So don’t stress if you do not have a major picked out day 1 of your 

freshman year of college. You have time, take a breath and enjoy your first year! 


